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Trip Report – National School Boards Association Conference 

 

     

         Mrs. Amy Heyer 

    Mrs. Beth Stone 

    Mr. Lee Tucker 

    Dr. Fred Hill 

     

     

     

Dr. Fred Hill and Board Members Amy Heyer, Beth Stone, and Lee 
Tucker recently attended the annual National School Boards Association 
Conference and will update the Board on their participation at the 
conference.   
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